DAYANAND ANGLO VEDIC PUBLIC SCHOOL, AIROLI PERIODIC TEST-I (2024-25) PRACTICE WORKSHEET

	100	-	24111		
SI	JBJ	EC	Γ-E	NGL	ISH

NAME:	Std:V	Date:	
		AND A SECURITION OF THE PARTY O	-

SECTION A-LITERATURE

I. Do as directed-

- 1. Observe the picture and name the characters from the chapter 'Monday Morning Blues' -
- 2. Why is the boy looking miserable?
- 3. Write the meaning of 'miserable'



II. Read the given extract and answer the questions that follow-The three youngsters could hardly believe their eyes. Somu and Mani, the best friends were fighting!

- 1. Who are the three youngsters?
- 2. Why were Somu and Mani fighting?
- 3. What does the phrase 'believe their eyes' mean? The property between the phrase 'believe their eyes' mean?

III. Give one word for-

- i. to feel confused and ashamed-
- ii. a place of lawlessness-
- iii. crying in pain-

IV. Complete the following sentences-

- i. Books are ships that sail the seas to lands of
- ii. Books are trains in many lands crossing
- iii. The old lady fastened one end of the silk thread to Tom's tooth with a loop and tied

vegetables when his mother scolds him. He drinks

iv. Swaminathan went to Pea and gave him a

V. Do as directed-

- a. Write the synonyms of-
- i. awful- ii. worried-
- b. Write the antonyms of-
- i. rogue- ii. aghast- guite super toodes a log to lagionisq off of rostell g off W ... H.
- c. Write the anagrams of-
- i. loop- ii. heart-
- d. Write the meanings of-
- i. dangling- ii. dare- work santa adr'to notheom adr lamest the most set not by

VI. Write the meanings of the following idioms.

i. break one's old heart ii. thrust something in one's face

VII. Answer the following questions-
Q1. What were the dental instruments and how were they used by Aunt Polly?
Q2. Why did Tom decide to use the tooth as an excuse some other time?
Q3. Why did a giggle go round the benches when Swaminathan entered the
classroom?
Q4. Do you think Shankar or Pea had written the word 'Tail' on the blackboard?
Give reason for your answer.
Q5. Why are the books called the zoos that make a home?
SECTION A-LITERATURE
SECTION B- GRAMMAR
I. Choose the correct option-
1. The word 'loyalty' is a/an-
i. abstract noun ii. collective noun iii. pronoun
2. The contraction of are not is-
i. ain't ii. a'int iii. ai'nt
3. Put glue on the envelope.
i. a little ii. many iii. a few seement and the self-definition of I have is-
i. I've ii. a Iv'e iii. Ive'
2. Why were Somu and Mani figurings
II. Do as Directed- (Insert suitable abstract nouns) will be said and said was
1. a) I like flowers for their
b) My little brother raised his eyes in when he saw his birthday gift.
to feel conflued and ashamod-
2. Form abstract nouns from the adjectives using the correct apostrophe-
a) The angry leader-
b) The sick old man
IV. Complete the following sentences-
3. Complete the given paragraph using the correct determiners. You can
a lot of, a few, a little, enough,
Preetam does not eat healthy food. He eats burgers and French
Fries. He also eats ice creams and chocolates. He only eats
vegetables when his mother scolds him. He drinks
milk only on Sundays. He does not drink water and is always in a
hurry. He often falls sick. His doctor has advised him to eat
vegetables and fruits every day.
b. Write the autonyms of-
III. Write a letter to the principal of your school requesting him/her to
grant you a leave for 5 days as you have to participate in a chess and all all all all all all all all all al
championship in Delhi.
d. Write the meanings of
IV. You are Ramesh/Rama, the monitor of the class. Your class teacher
has asked you to inform the students to assemble in the auditorium for
dance practice at 3pm on Friday. Draft a notice to be put on the notice
board.
DOM U.

DAYANAND ANGLO VEDIC PUBLIC SCHOOL, AIROLI

PERIODIC TEST – I (2024-25) PRACTICE WORKSHEET

CUDIECT, MATUC

SUBJECT: MATHS

NAME :	SAME THE SECRETARY AND THE SECRETARY	DATE:		
STD: V DIV:	xaz Bonanud ç ve brasav Marka Sala anavar, br	ROLL NO:		
Q.1) Tick the Cor	rect option	in the the period place and place in		
1) 1 Crore =	Ten Lakhs			
a) 1	b) 10	c) 100		
2) The difference b	etween the place value of 7 in 8			
a) 7,000	b) 7,420	c) 69,300		
3) The product of t	the place value of two threes in			
29,000	b) 90,000	c) 900		
,	igit number that can be formed	using 9,2,6,0,3,1 only once		
5) a) 012369	b) 102369	c) 963210		
6) Which of the fol	lowing place does not exist in I	nternational numeration system?		
a) Millions	b) Hundred thousands	c) Ten lakhs		
7) 73,52 ,39,621 ha	ascrores	Tallad same COS integed mile Ministration		
a) 73	b) 52	c) 39		
8) Which of the fol	lowing correctly shows the nur	neral 24358999 according to Indian place		
value chart?		de servicies from these of the cent sponsore		
a) 24,35,89,99	b) 2,43,58,999	c) 243,589,99		
9)The predecessor a) 3,85,09,999	of 3,85,10,000 b) 3,85,10,001	c) 3,85,09,990		
Q.2) Fill in the bla		0,0,00,00,00		
a) 100 million =				
		P. val ost dality and maker the following		
		and or an entire transfer and the second of the second or and the second or an entire or an enti		
		000 + 200 + 3=		
	opriate symbol (< >)	Jenute 145 beests		
		6,943,30056,943,201		
		numerals		
	The second secon			
i) <u>8</u> 6,79, <u>8</u> 4,525	ii) <u>44.</u> 856			
c) Arrange in desc	ending order: 8,47,50,984; 83	,74,30,308; 83,46,37,456; 8,73,84,209		

Q.4) Do as directed

Rewrite the following numeral using commas between periods and also write the number names using Indian Place value.

- a) 437859205
- b) 34568902
- c)904567821
- b) Rewrite the numerals using commas between periods as per international system
- i) Seven million three hundred four thousand two hundred six
- ii) Fifty five million twenty nine thousand seven
- c) Write the period, place and place value of the following according to Indian/International place value chart
 - i) 527,698,256

ii)7,89,213

Q.5) Solve the following

- a) Find the sum of 2, 23,54,790; 56,79,201; 6, 02,34,008
- b) Find the difference of 4,30,59,365 and 8,78,34,940
- c) Find the quotient and remainder of 15,50,145 ÷ 245

Q.6) Solve the following Word Problems

- a) Irish earns ₹ 25,78,250 every year. What will be her earnings in 15 years?
- b) A school has received a donation of 98,76,543 books. If they distribute these books equally among 789 students, how many books will each student receive?
- c) Anita has * 2,75,62,875 in her account in the bank. She wants to buy a flat for
- ₹ 3,00,25,000. How much loan does she need from the bank?
- d) Mr. Mishra bought 500 tennis balls for \$60,000. What is the cost of 1 tennis ball?
- Q.7) Read the paragraph carefully and answer the questions.

The school's annual charity drive collected donations from various sources. They received donations from three different sponsors: Sponsor A donated ₹ 1,23,45,678; Sponsor B donated ₹ 98,76,543 and Sponsor C donated ₹ 76,54,321.

- a) How much money did the school collect in total from these sponsors?
- b) Who is the highest sponsorer?
- c) What is the difference in amount between Sponsor A and Sponsor C?

Q.8) Value based question:

Read carefully and answer the following questions:

Sarah is passionate about helping others. She decides to donate pencils to orphanage children on her birthday. She purchased a box contains 565 pencils, and she plans to donate 245 boxes.

- a) How many pencils in total will Sarah donate to the Orphanage?
- b) Write the quality displayed by Sarah.

DAYANAND ANGLO VEDIC PUBLIC SCHOOL, AIROLI PERIODIC TEST-I(2024-25) PRACTICE WORKSHEET SUBJECT- SOCIAL SCIENCE

STD- V

NAME: DATE:
Q.1) Fill in the blanks: 1. All family members must participate in family 2. In earlier times migration was carried out within a area. 3. You can organise pool with neighbours. 4. In Coastal areas and on islands people build houses.
Q.2) Complete the analogies: 1 roof: hilly areas :: flat roof: plains 2. Natural Disaster: earthquake ::: terrorist activities 3. Agricultural labourers: Seasonal Migration :: Better Jobs:
Q.3) Match the following: 1. Dhangers (a) illegal colonies 2. Demolition (b) care and appreciation 3. Rajasthan (c Nomads 4. Madhya Pradesh (d) flat roof houses 5. Family (e) Bhimbetka Caves Q.4) Correct the following statements: 1. Bhimbetka rock shelters have around 200 paintings. 2. The volume of radio/television at night should be kept high. 3. People were happy to travel abroad in olden times due to myth. 4. The children cannot help the elders.
 Q.5) Name the following: Two things that changed the orthodox thinking of people. Any one migratory bird / animal. The most important group of human beings. The earliest form of man-made shelter.
 Q.6) Answer in one sentence: What is the advantage of Neighbourhood Watch Plan? What are the walls of huts made of in villages? What facilities are needed by people in case of a disaster? Which river caused floods in Kashmir in the year 2014. What should the family do to motivate the younger members to excel.
Q.7) Give Reason:1. There is variation in housing styles and structures in different regions.

2. Migration brings happiness to many people.

3. It is important to have good communication with your parents.

Q.8) Answer the following questions:

1. Write a note on 'Bhimbetka Rock Shelters'

2. Why is a family important?

- 3. How can you build strong bonds with your family?
- 4. Write a note on 'forced Migration' with examples.

5. List three hardships that the migrants face.

6. What are your responsibilities as a good and responsible neighbour?

Q.9) Explain the terms:

1. Migration 2. Shifting agriculture 3. Family traditions

Q.10) Observe the picture and answer the following:



- 1. Name this type of house
- 2. Name any two cities where they are built.
- 3. Which materials are used to build them.
- 4. Give one advantage of such houses.

Q.11) Draw the flow chart on- i. Types of Migration ii. Variation in Shelters

Q.12) Read the case given below and answer the following questions:

Patil aunty, an elderly lady who lives next door to Raj, struggles to carry her groceries from the car to her house. Raj sees her from his window.

1. What can Raj do to help Patil aunty with her groceries?

2. Why is it important to help neighbours?

3. How do you think Patil aunty will feel after receiving Raj's help?

4. Have you ever helped a neighbour with something? How did it make you feel?

Q.13) On a political map of India, locate, label and colour the following places:

1. An eastern state that witnessed Cyclone Amphan in 2020

2. One group of islands of Indian Union

3. A state which supplies labour to agricultural states

4. One hilly state

5. One state situated along the Arabian Sea

DAYANAND ANGLO VEDIC PUBLIC SCHOOL, AIROLI PERIODIC TEST - 1 (2024-25) PRACTICE WORKSHEET SUBJECT - MARATHI

STD - V

DATE -

प्रश्न 1) रिकाम्या जागा भरा -

1) छान छान सात रंगी कमान .

2) थेंब थेंब नाचती रे, टपटप पानात वाजती रे.

3) मिनूला झाडावर पांढऱ्या करड्या रंगाचे एक दिसले.

4) मिनूने बदकाने दिलेली पिसे आपल्या ठेवली.

प्रश्न 2) कोण ते लिहा -

- 1) पाऊस पडल्यावर नाचणारा -
- 2) आकाशात सात रंग दाखवणारे -
- 3) खुराड्यात जाऊन बसणारी-
- 4) रंगीबेरंगी लांब सडक पिसारा असणारा -

प्रश्न 3) खालील शब्दांचे समानार्थी शब्द लिहा -

1) विद्युत 2) जंगल 3) आकर्षक 4) गृह

प्रश्न 4) खालील शब्दांचे विरुद्धार्थी शब्द लिहा -

1) आवडणे 2) मागे 3) इकडे 4) सुख

प्रश्न 5) कोण कोणास म्हणाले -

- 1) "मला बदक कोठे भेटेल?"
- 2) "तू माझी पिसे देण्यासाठी इतक्या दूर आलीस म्हणून ही पिसे तुझ्याजवळच ठेव."

प्रश्न 6) खालील शब्दांचे यमक जुळवणारे शब्द लिहा -

1) इरली 2) गाऊ

प्रश्न 7) खालील शब्दांचे लिंग बदला -

1) कोंबडा 2) मोर

प्रश्न 8) कोण कोठे राहतात ते लिहा -

1) गाय 2) मधमाशी 3) घोडा 4) वाघ

प्रश्न 9) खालील प्रश्नांची एक ते दोन शब्दात उत्तरे लिहा -

- 1) सर्वात लहान पक्षी कोणता?
- 2) पक्षांचा राजा कोणत्या पक्षाला म्हणतात?
- 3) झाडीतून कोण बाहेर आले?
- 4) मिन्च्या हातातील पिसे कोणाची होती?

प्रश्न 10) खालील प्रश्नांची पूर्ण वाक्यात उत्तरे लिहा -

- 1) उप ऋतू किती व कोणते?
- 2) बदकाने मिनूला काय सांगितले?
- 3) 'नाच रे मोरा' कवितेचे कवी कोण आहेत?
- 4) पावसापासून संरक्षण करण्यासाठी तुम्ही काय काय वापरता?